ALL EUROPE TAEKWON-DO FEDERATION



20-884 Lublin, 5/B Milenijna, Poland, tel/fax: +48 81 743 11 50;

REGON 432740426, http://www.itfeurope.org, e-mail: info@itfeurope.org

Bank account: Bank Polskiej Spółdzielczości S.A. O/Lublin nr 04 1930 1709 2001 0021 0584 0001

Our ref. 045.2020.AETF Lublin, 12th March 2020

Ref.: AETF Board's Announcement on Euros 2020 vs COVID-19

Dear AETF Board Members

The Board of Directors of All Europe Taekwon-Do Federation together with the Organizing Committee of the Euros 2020, after careful analysis of all current statements regarding the spread of the COVID-19 Coronavirus, issued by World Health Organization states that at present (12.03.2020) the 35th Senior and 26th Junior European Taekwon-Do Championships in Bratislava, Slovakia in the term 29.04-3.05.2020 are cancelled.

We ask the National Association to refrain from buying plane tickets, organizing trips to Bratislava and paying a second payment for accommodation.

During the next two weeks the Organizing Committee of the Championships in consultation with AETF will make all possible efforts to convince hotels to refund all or part of the amount already paid for accommodation.

About the new date of the Euros 2020 or its cancellation in the year 2020 the AETF will inform at the earliest convenience.

We kindly ask you to inform all interested people about the above mentioned.

Yours in Taekwon-Do.

Jerzy Jedut

AETF Secretary General

Coos van den Heuvel AETF Acting President